ExSC 6763-A
-----Original Message-----
From: Ranfone, Jim [mailto:JRanfone@aga.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2007 3:58 PM
To: psa@ansi.org
Subject: AGA Comments on ExSC 6763
While the public review of the text is only on one word, “could” to “would”, I wish to reiterate our objections to the section that essentially allows any SDO to develop   provisions in a  code or standard  or an entire code,  that is in direct conflict with another standard. The requirement and the definition of a “good faith” effort are so subjective or nebulous,  that they are meaningless in the context of these provisions since the bottom line is ANSI will permit the issuance of ANSI designated documents that contain completely opposing or opposite requirements.  This is not what is in the best interest of those that count on ANSI for consistency in standards such as consumers or the federal government. 
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